SETAUKET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

September 2023

Hello Setauket Families!

Welcome back all our families and staff to Setauket Elementary for the 2023-2024 school year! The
PTA has been planning activities we can all enjoy this year.

Some of the exciting things we have planned for the first half of the year include:

Setauket Family Picnic & Movie Night
Birthday Books

Color Run

WINGO

Gingerbread U

In an effort to reduce fliers going home, we are asking all families who wish to receive email blasts
from the PTA to give your teachers consent to share your email addresses with us. This not only
helps us reduce paper, but also allows us to share information more quickly and efficiently.

Our website (www.setauketpta.com) and our Facebook page (Setauket PTA) will also have dates and
updated information. The Sixth Grade Committee will be reaching out to all 6" Grade families in the
next week to go over our 6™ Grade activities for the year.

The PTA is the oldest and largest child advocacy association in America. It is an organization that
promotes collaboration among parents, the school and the community. By joining and supporting the
PTA you enable us to provide multiple activities and resources for your children. This year our PTA
membership will be done all online at https://setauket.memberhub.com/store or visit our website to
get directions on how to join. We would love to show schoo! support and achieve 100% participation.

Join us at our first PTA Meeting of the year on September 14th at 9:45 am. We welcome your
feedback so please contact us if you have any questions, comments or any ideas for fun events.
Thank you and have a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,

Jacquie D'Aria & Jenna Alberti
PTA Co-Presidents
President@SetauketPTA.com

www.setauketpta.com



